aanta's VWorkshop

Our elves have been working hard Yo create unique gifts for
the holiday season.

Please stop by on Saturday, December 3 or December 10
from 10O am to 2pm Yo see what they have created. We will be
located in Room % of the %th R buildings.

This is a great opportunity to have your
little ones shop for loved ones! All items

range from $1-$7.

This is a cash or venmo only event.




